
CUBMASTER’S  
Column

Hello Pack 801,
February is the anniversary of scouting. It’s 
a time to reflect not only on the colors of 
scouting, blue and gold, but their meaning—
the blue stands for truth and loyalty, and 
the gold, cheer and happiness. Being loyal 
means that you show you care—about 
each other, your den, your pack, and others. 
And each of you has demonstrated this 
beautifully in your den meetings and our 
last pack meeting. 
With respect to gold, and cheer, and 
happiness, I just want to say that my heart 
was full as I heard about how each of you 
did such an amazing job cheering on your 
fellow scouts during the Pinewood Derby. 
The sportsmanship you all displayed was 
amazing, and such a great example of 
scouting in action. 
Keep it up, Pack 801. 

— �Jenn Pingel,  
Cubmaster 
�JSPingel@gmail.com • 513-235-0121
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WHAT
we've been 

up to

Tuesday, February 21: Pack Meeting, 6:30pm, 
at Olson Elementary.

Saturday, March 4: Scouting For Food service 
project. This is a fun opportunity for Scouts 
and their families to participate in a major 
good turn project aimed at addressing the 
problem of hunger in our communities (and 
fulfill your service project requirement). 

Join us at the Olson Elementary parking 
lot at 10 am on March 4th to canvass the 

neighborhood with door hangers requesting 
non-perishables for the Good Shepherd Food 
Pantry. Plan on this taking two hours or less. 

Saturday, March 11: We will meet again at 
10 am, in the Olson parking lot to pick up 
all donated food. Pick up will take up to an 
hour and the Smith family will deliver all 
contributions to the GSLC food pantry.

Tuesday, March 21: Pack Meeting, 6:30pm,  
at Olson Elementary. 

Upcoming Pack Events



The Wolf Den is now four strong with Ellery 
joining our ranks. She is a great addition, 
jumping right in to cheer her fellow Wolves 
at the Derby and already wrapping up her 
Bobcat Badge requirements!
For their Running with the Pack Adventure, 
the Wolves each made a nutritious meal for 
their families after learning how we care for 
our bodies with healthy eating and exercise.
Damon Smith & Lindsay Smith 
Wolf Den Leaders

WOLFTIGER

All four Tigers participated in the Pinewood 
Derby! The Scouts had fun designing their 
cars with their families and enjoyed the  
thrill of the race. 

Beth & Tim Perk 
Tiger Den Leaders

WEBELOS

The Webelos spent the 
past month focused on 
the Pinewood Derby. As a 
den they had a great showing, not just in 
terms of trophies and medals, but more 
importantly in sportsmanship. They truly 
were leaders of the pack in cheering on 
each other each step of the way. 

The Webelos are also looking forward to 
tackling the Yo-Yo elective adventure  
later this month.

Mark Pingel, Webelos Den Leader

BEAR

The Bears got snowed 
out of their den meeting 
for the second week in a row, 
so they met on Zoom to learn about the 
United States flag and the Pledge  
of Allegiance. 

They wrapped things up by drawing  
a 3D flag.

Mike Duchek 
Bear Den Leader

LION

The Pack Lioness was thrilled with her first 
Pinewood Derby and learned that hard work 
and patience pay off. She also had her first 
lessons in sportsmanship. She’s been busy 
working on ways to conserve energy and 
resources in her home as well as how to 
stay safe in an emergency.

Joy Taylor-Wade 
Lion Den Leader


